
Sunday, July 15th  
8:45 Early Service
9:40 Sunday School for all ages

10:45 Worship Service 
6:30 Evening Service

Monday, July 16th    
9:30 Refit
6:30 Sea Scouts
7:00 Boy Scouts
7:00 Admin Council Mtg.

Tuesday, July 17th  
6:30 CR-Dinner
7:00 Celebrate Recovery

Wednesday, July 18th  
9:30 Refit
6:30 Financial Peace 
6:30 Prayer Meeting
7:30 Choir Practice

Friday, July20th   
9:30 Refit

Sunday, July 22nd      
8:45 Early Worship
9:40 Sunday School for all ages

10:45 Worship Service
4:00 Corn Hole Tournament
5:00 Ice Cream Social

CHURCH STAFF

Pastor: Rev. Kevin Lantz
kiplantz@yahoo.com
Pastor’s Home: 304-736-6474
Pastor’s Cell: 304-638-4840
Secretary: Lisa Rhoades

Church Office: 304-736-4583

Emeritus: Rev. Ralph Sager
Youth Director: Bobby Bannister
Music Minister: Johnna Adkins
Pianist: Lynette Call 

Organist: Becky Chenoweth
Lay Leader: John Call

WEEKLY GIVING REPORT
July 8, 2018

Amount Received                   Amount Needed Per Week 
              $12, 716.00                        $8, 849.84

Last Sunday Attendance

Morning Worship: 102 Early Worship:24
Sunday School: 96 Evening Worship:30    

UPCOMING EVENTS
July 16th Administrative Council Mtg.

July 22nd Ice Cream Social
July 29th Dialogue On a Way Forward

August 9th UMW Summer Picnic

     CHURCH MISSION STATEMENT
The purpose of Steele Memorial United Methodist Church is to ENGAGE
with people in order to know Jesus Christ as Savior and Lord; to
CONNECT them in their journey of faith; and to offer opportunities to
DEVELOP their relationship with the living God through love, worship, and
SERVICE.  

733 Shaw Street - PO Box 346
Barboursville, West Virginia 25504

Church Phone: (304)736-4583
E-mail Address: church@steelememorial.com

Web Address:  www.steelememorial.com

STEELE MEMORIAL
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

July 15, 2018

WELCOME TO WORSHIP!
PRELUDE

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                               
This is a time to share the work of the Church and recognize the

community of believers as we prepare our hearts and minds to worship the
Lord.

*HYMN No. 158 “Come, Christians, Join to Sing”

GOSPEL                                 Matthew 7: 7-11
This is the Word of God for the People of God
Thanks be to God!

CONCERNS AND THANKSGIVINGS

PASTOR’S  PRAYER                                   with The Lord’s Prayer
Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy

kingdom come, thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven.  Give
us this day our daily bread.  And forgive us our trespasses, as
we forgive those who trespass against us.  And lead us not into
temptation, but deliver us from evil.  For thine is the kingdom,
and the power, and the glory, forever.  Amen

PRESENTATION OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS

*HYMN No. 420 “Breathe on Me, Breath of God”

SERMON               Romans 1:18-32                    Pastor Kevin Lantz 
                              “Without Excuse”

              
*CLOSING

*POSTLUDE

The Worship has ended.  Let the Service begin!

mailto:church@steelememorial.com
http://www.steelememorial.com


Sue Ballengee
Jim Boggess
Shirley Bowen
Eloise Baumgardner
Arvin Canady

Buddy & Lillian Dick
Lori Childers Godfrey
Phyllis Griffith & Family
Joan Grove
Monica Jackson

Carol Johnson
Whitt/Virginia Keefer
Ben Maynard
Brian McMaster

PRAYER CONCERNS

FRIENDS AND RELATIVES

Dwayne Jimison (Son of Richard & Louetta Jimison)
Jason Berkenbaugh (Friend of Stephanie Taylor)
Mary Black (Lynette Call’s Mother)
Avanell Cummings (Mother of Becky Nisbet)
Charlie Insalaco (Grandson of Mike & Lynette Call)
Mandy Houston (Daughter of Sandy Rupert)
Phyllis Morrison (Gina Crews’ Mother)
Buddy Muncy (Becky Damron’s Brother-In-Law)
Bill Rife (Friend of Paul Turman)
Valerie Salyers (Mother of Savannah Watson)
E. Jean Townsend                (Sister of Julia Dickens)

LAST  CALL ON T-SHIRT ORDERS!
ORDER YOUR CHURCH T-SHIRT! - Orders for the popular “I ! My
Church” T-Shirts can be placed by contacting the Church office or

leaving a note on the friendship pads. T-Shirt-$8, Sweatshirt-$15 and
3/4 Length-Sleeve (black with white  sleeve) $15. Deadline to order is

Wednesday, July 18th. 

THE ESTHER/RUTH CIRCLE will NOT meet in July.  Our next planned
event is Thursday, August 9 - UMW Picnic - watch for details!

THE LYDIA CIRCLE meets the second Thursday of each month in the
Parlor.

ICE CREAM SOCIAL  – The community is invited to our Church ice

cream social on Sunday, July 22. We will be serving hot dogs and ice
cream. Desserts will be auctioned as a fund-raiser for capital-

improvements at the Church. The evening will include: 
• Corn-Hole Tournament at 4:00 

• Hot Dogs and Ice Cream at 5:00 
• Cake and Dessert Auction 

T
HE UNITED METHODIST MEN’S golf outing is scheduled for

Saturday August 11, 2018 at Esquire Golf Course.  Tee-off is 8:00
AM. The cost is $50 per person and includes golf, cart, food and

prizes.  It will be a Scramble format. You may organize your own team
or we can place you on a team.  The proceeds will support our Scouting

Ministry and FCA(Fellowship of Christian Athletes). If anyone would like
to donate door prizes, they would be greatly appreciated. You may

contact John Call at 736-5108 or the church office at 736-4583.

LOVING WELL by Beth Moore 
Are you Loving Well?  We all deal with people who are a joy to love

and those who are difficult to love. Come join us for a fun-filled 4 week
study as we learn how to love well. Through video we will hear from

best-selling author and teacher Beth Moore, enjoy fun and fellowship
with other women, laugh our heads off, shed a few tears, snack, make

new friends, and enjoy old friends. 
It’s an event you don’t want to miss! We will meet on Sunday

evening, August 5th at 6:00 in the Singles Classroom. Contact Gina
Crews, Cathy Conard or the church office to reserve your journal.

CELEBRATE RECOVERY– A few ways to assist the men at Recovery

Point would include donations to the storage closet including umbrellas,
overnight bags or backpacks. With warmer weather coming, the CR

team is in need of gently used men’s and women’s lighter weight
clothes such as lightweight jackets, jeans, casual slacks, shorts, tees

and tennis shoes along with new underwear and socks. Also our new
Celebrate Recovery closet is in need of any extra hangers, either plastic

or heavy duty you may have to donate. Please place any donations in
the MISSIONS BASKET in the narthex.

DIALOGUE ON A WAY FORWARD for the United Methodist Church 

– Pastor Kevin will lead a Church-wide discussion on the difficult
challenges facing the United Methodist denomination involving issues

of human sexuality or same-gender relationships on Sunday evening,
July 29, 6:30 p.m. This is open to the public. 

GIRLS OF FAITH- In May, we collected $153.00 with change for

change to send to Ethan and Abby McNeely to help with Ethan’s Toy
Box. They were very happy with our collection and were very thankful. 

     Girls of Faith is kicking off the 2018-19 school year with a pool party
on August 5th from 5:30-7:30. We will have hot dogs, chips, cookies,

and drinks. This will be our planning meeting for the next few months,
come out with ideas! Pool party will be at 2 Bryan Drive in Barboursville.

Let’s get ready for a great year of serving God and his people!
 Megan Turman

ECCHO:The July food items for  ECCHO are Spaghetti Sauce and

canned Hot Dog Sauce. Please place your donations in the ECCHO
Box located in the Narthex.

 Donations are also being  accepted of school supplies for
backpacks. Supplies needed are pencils, crayons, pens, spiral

notebooks, 3-ring binders, pocket folders, high-lighters, wide-rule and
college-rule notebook paper, glue sticks, colored pencils, pencil

boxes, pencil holders for 3-ring binders and scissors.
Volunteers are needed on August 2nd at 9:00 AM at the Milton

United Methodist Church to help fill the backpacks.  Please contact
Brenda Chapman or Peggy Fillmore to sign up. 

CHURCH ATTENDEES PROFILE  The Church office is mailing

forms to you in order to update our files. Please complete these forms
as we update our data-base. Currently, not all files include birthdays,

anniversaries and cell phone numbers. Its just time to do a little
“housekeeping”! If you don’t receive a form, we REALLY need to hear

from you. You may contact the office to request one be mailed or you
can find them on the church website. 

What are the greatest needs in our community? What do our un-

churched neighbors believe is the most important role the Church can
play? Join others this Thursday evening or Saturday morning with a

COMMUNITY CANVASS as we go door-to-door recording answers
to these two important questions! 

We will meet in the over-flow area next to the sanctuary on
Thursday at 6:30 p.m. prior to going out into the neighborhoods; and

again on Saturday, 10:30 a.m. Join us on either or both days as we
“Re-introduce ourselves and our Church” within the Village!

FRAN PLAN PRAYER CARDS Use the altar as your place of prayer

today as we join in praying for Friends, Relatives, Acquaintances, and
Neighbors. Let’s embrace a new habit, praying for God’s saving grace

in the lives of those who are separated from Him, praying with
anticipation! Each Sunday, as we begin and end worship, you are

encouraged to use the prayer cards at the altar as your own

THIS WEEK WE RECEIVED TWO NOTES OF
APPRECIATION:

We are so very  thankful for the love we  receive
from our church family. The cards, flowers, visits

are so appreciated and most important we feel
your prayers. Thank you! 

 Sincerely, Whitt and Virginia Keefer
Keith and Malinda Ross


